
From: Chris Rodd  
Sent: Friday, 3 July 2015 5:23 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Fit for the Future Proposals: City of Sydney 
 
Hello, 
 
I have lived in Surry Hills for the past 17 years and have found the current Sydney City Council 
to be the best ever. 
I do not support the amalgamation for the Sydney Council that is doing a great job on its own. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Chris Rodd 
 


